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I am a small business owner and a taxpayer in Eugene.  Oregon lawmakers continue 

to find more and more ways to spend unwisely.  We know from the education 

outcomes in our state (just one example) that more money spent does not mean 

better outcomes.  So no, I do not support taxes on tires. Stop wasting our money on 

nonsense "green" initiatives that cost more and do less, and make better use of the 

monies already collected. 


